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SCHEDULE PROPOSAL 

TO: 

FROM: 

REQUEST: 

PURPOSE: 

BACKGROUND: 

PREVIOUS 
PARTICIPATION: 

DATE: 

LOCATION: 

PARTICIPANTS: 

REMARKS REQUIRED: 

MEDIA COVERAGE: 

RECOMMENDED BY: 

PROJECT OFFICER: 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

March 17, 1988 

FREDERICK J. RYAN, JR., DIRECTOR OF 
PRESIDEN~:TMENTS AND SCHEDULING 

REBECCA.,.....RAN~~DEPUTY ASSISTANT TO THE 
PRESIDENT AND DIRECTOR OF THE OFFICE OF 
PUBLIC LIAISON 

Presidential participation or Presidential 
Video-Taped Message for the Polish Scouting 
Organization's World Jamboree 

To solidify Polish American support for this 
Administration and the GOP. 

The Polish American community, representing 
one of the largest ethnic groups in the U.S., 
will hold its World Scouting Jamboree in 
August. In the past, such dignitaries as 
Pierre Trudeau, and His Holiness, Pope John 
Paul II have addressed the event. This year 
the event will take place two weeks after the 
Republican convention. It may be an 
opportune time for the President to show 
support for the Republican candidate to the 
large Polish American community. 

None 

August 19-29 DURATION: 15 minutes 

Rising Sun, Maryland 

1,200 Polish Scouts from England, France, 
Argentina, West Germany, Belgium, Australia, 
Canada, the Scandinavian countries, and· 
possibly Poland. 

Talking points. 

Ethnic press 

Rebecca Range 

Max Green, x6270 



SCHEDULE PROPOSAL 

TO: 

FROM: 

REQUEST: 

PURPOSE: 

BACKGROUND: 

PREVIOUS 
PARTICIPATION: 

DATE: 

LOCATION: 

PARTICIPANTS: 

OUTLINE OF EVENT: 

REMARKS -REQUIRED: 

MEDIA COVERAGE: 

RECOMMENDED BY: 

PROJECT OFFICER: 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

March 17, 1988 

FREDERICK J. RYAN, JR., ASSIS~ANT TO THE 
PRESIDENT AND DIRECTOR OF PRESIDENTIAL 
APPOINTMENTS AND SCHEDULING 

REBECCA RA~UTY ASSISTANT TO THE 
PRESIDENT AND DIRECTOR OF THE OFFICE OF 
PUBLIC LIAISON 

To address scientists working on SDI 
projects. 

To build public support for the SDI program. 

In the five years since the President 
announced the .inception of the SDI program 
there has been greater than expected progress 
in developing a defense against nuclear 
missiles. However, progress in the future 
may be much slower due to Congress' cutting 
Administration budget requests. It is 
essential at this time to increase awareness 
of SDI's achievements and counter threats to 
the viability of the program now coming from 
Capitol Hill. A speech to scientists who are 
working on SDI projects would be a perfect 
opportunity to make this case, and would 
provide inspiration to those working on the 
project. 

None 

Open (late March) 

Room 450 OEOB 

DURATION: 20 minutes 

200 young SDI scientists, TBD with NSC 

The President would follow senior 
Administration spokesmen in an "SDI Briefing" 
and make remarks. 

Address 

TBD 

Rebecca Range, NSC Staff (Steiner) 

Max Green, x6270 



SCHEDULE PROPOSAL 

TO: 

FROM: 

REQUEST: 

PURPOSE: 

BACKGROUND: 

PREVIOUS 
PARTICIPATION: 

DATE: 

LOCATION: 

PARTICIPANTS: 

OUTLINE OF EVENT: 

REMARKS REQUIRED: 

MEDIA COVERAGE: 

RECOMMENDED BY: 

PROJECT OFFICER: 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

Address young scientists working on SDI 
projects. 

To build public support for the SDI program. 

In the five years since the President 
announced the inception of the SDI program 
there has been greater than expected progress 
in developing a defense against ballistic 
missiles. However, progress in the future 
may be much slower due to Congress' cutting 
Administration budget requests. It is 
essential at this time to increase awareness 
of the need for SDI, the program's 
achievements and the threats to the viability 
of the program coming from Capitol Hill. A 
speech to bright young scientists who are 
working on SDI projects would be a perfect 
opportunity to make this case, and would 
provide inspiration to those working on the 
project. 

None 

Open (late March) 

Room 450 OEOB 

DURATION: 20 minutes 

200 young SDI scientists, TBD with NSC 

The President would follow senior 
Administration spokesmen in an "SDI Briefing" 
and make remarks. 

Address 

TBD 

Rebecca Range 

Max Green, x6270 



SCHEDULE PROPOSAL 

TO: 

FROM: 

REQUEST: 

PURPOSE: 

BACKGROUND: 

PREVIOUS 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

March 30, 1988 

FREDERICK J. RYAN, JR., DIRECTOR OF 
PRESIDEN~POINTMENTS AND SCHEDULING 

REBECCA RAN~~y ASSISTANT TO THE 
PRESIDENT AND DIRECTOR OF THE OFFICE OF 
PUBLIC LIAISON 

President to host luncheon at the White 
House for The National Italian American 
Foundation. (Luncheon would be preceded 
by briefings by Frank Carlucci and Frank 
Donatelli in Room 450.) 

To solidify Italian-American support for the 
Administration and its policies. 

The Italian-American community is the largest 
(25 million) and most important ethnic 
community. In general, this community is one 
of America's premier success stories, with 
Italian-Americans having incomes and 
education much higher than that of the 
average citizen. 

The National Italian American Foundation, the 
Washington voice of the Italian community, 
hosts its yearly Washington dinner on October 
22 this year. Over 2000 of the Italian 
American community's . top leaders will be in 
town that weekend. 

PARTICIPATION: 1984 

DATE: 

LOCATION: 

PARTICIPANTS: 

REMARKS REQUIRED: 

October 21, 1988 

State Dining Room 

DURATION: 30 minutes 

90 leaders of the Italian-American community 

Talking points 



MEDIA COVERAGE: 

RECOMMENDED BY: 

PROJECT OFFICER: 

TBD 

Rebecca Range 

Max Green, x6270 



SCHEDULE PROPOSAL 

TO: 

FROM: 

REQUEST: 

PURPOSE: 

BACKGROUND: 

PREVIOUS 
PARTICIPATION: 

DATE: 

LOCATION: 

PARTICIPANTS: 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

March 30, 1988 

FREDERICK J. RYAN, JR., DIRECTOR OF 
PRESIDEN~POINTMENTS AND SCHEDULING 

REBECCA~~ ASSISTANT TO THE 
PRESIDENT AND DIRECTOR OF THE OFFICE OF 
PUBLIC LIAISON 

President to host reception at the White 
House for the Board of Directors of the 
Polish American Congress. (Reception would 
be preceded by a briefing on domestic and 
foreign policy in Room 450.) 

To solidify Polish American support for the 
Administration and its policies. 

The Polish American Congress, the umbrella 
group for almost all Polish American 
organizations, representing one of the 
largest ethnic groups in the U.S., is 
planning to hold its Board of Directors 
meeting in Washington sometime during the 
month of October. (Date would be dependent on 
the President's participation.) 

The Polish Americans have been very ·· 
supportive of the President's policies toward 
Poland, especially the establishments of 
sanctions after the imposition of martial law 
by the Communist · government in 1981. The 
Congress also supported the lifting of 
sanctions as a necessary move to recognize 
improvements in current conditions in Poland. 

1984 (last major PoLish event) 

Any Th/Fin Oct. 

State Dining Room 

DURATION: 15 minutes 

140 Directors of the Polish American 
Congress. These are the top leaders of the 
Polish American community in the United 
States. · 



REMARKS REQUIRED: . Talking points 

MEDIA COVERAGE: Ethnic press 

RECOMMENDED BY: Rebecca Range 

PROJECT OFFICER: Max Green, x6270 



SCHEDULE PROPOSAL 

TO: 

FROM: 

PROPOSAL: 

PURPOSE: 

BACKGROUND: 

PREVIOUS 
PARTICIPATION: 

DATE: 

LOCATION: 

PARTICIPANTS: 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

FREDERICK RYAN, JR. DIRECTOR, 
PRESIDENTIAL APPOINTMENTS AND 
SCHEDULING 

April 8, 1988 

REBECCA RANGE, DEPUTY ASSISTANT TO THE 
PRESIDENT AND DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC LIAISON 

The President to host Captive Nations Day 
Proclamation Signing Ceremony at the White 
House 

To commemorate Captive Nations Day, 1988 and 
to recognize ethnic communities which have 
supported the President's defense and foreign 
policies, especially SDI and Central America. 

Public law 86-90 designates the third week in 
July as Captive Nations Week and directs the 
President to issue a proclamation on this 
occasion. This annual event provides an 
excellent opportunity for the President to 
bring public attention to the Soviet Union's 
domination of East Europe, Southeast Asia, 
Cuba and Afghanistan. 

The President's past annual participation at 
Captive Nations Day events has been a very 
important symbol of recognition to Americans 
of East European, Southeast Asian and Cuban 
background. These groups, which represent 
the captive nations of the world, anticipate 
the President's continued endorsement of this 
annual event. 

1982-84, 1986, 1987 (Vice President hosted in 
1985) 

July 18-22, 1988 

East Room 

DURATION: 15 minutes 

225 representatives of East European, 
Southeast Asian, and Cuban ethnic 
communities, as well as representatives of 
human rights, pro-defense, and pro-democracy 
organizations. 



_.. 

.,.. 

OUTLINE OF 
EVENTS: 

REMARKS REQUIRED: 

MEDIA COVERAGE: 

RECOMMENDED BY: 

ENDORSED BY: 

PROJECT OFFICER: 

President enter= the East Roorn, goes directly 
to the podium, delivers address, signs the 
proclamation, and depart~. ~ 

10 minute address 

Open press 

Rebecca Range, OPL 

State; NSC Staff 

Max Green, x6270 



SCHEDULE PROPOSAL 

TO: 

FROM: 

REQUEST: 

PURPOSE: 

BACKGROUND: 

PREVIOUS 
PARTICIPATION:· 

DATE: 

LOCATION: 

PARTICIPANTS: 

OUTLINE OF EVENT: 

REMARKS REQUIRED: 

MEDIA COVERAGE: 

RECOMMENDED BY: 

PROJECT OFFICER: 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

April 12, 1988 

FREDERICK J. RYAN, JR., ASSISTANT TO THE 
PRESIDENT AND DIRECTOR OF PRESIDENTIAL 
APPOINTME~D SCHEDULING 

REBECCA iA_NG~~ISTANT TO THE 
PRESIDENT AND DIRECTOR OF THE OFFICE OF 
PUBLIC LIAISON 

Drop-by briefing for coalition of Orthodox . 
Jewish groups. 

To encourage the participation of the 
Orthodox Jewish community in politics. 

Orthodox Jews are politically more 
conservative and more supportive of the 
Administration than other elements of the 
Jewish community. While they have always 
voted heavily, they are now beginning to be 
even more active in the political arena. For 
example, they have recently coordinated and 
stepped up their lobbying efforts. As this 
process continues, they will become a much 
more important political force. 

None 

April 20 4:15 p.m. 

Room 450 OEOB 

DURATION: 5 minutes 

200 members of various Orthodox Jewish groups 
from around the country. 

President would open briefing. Senator 
Baker(T), Amb. Robert Oakley, and William 
Kristel would speak to the group after you 
depart. • 

Prepared by speechwriters. 

TBD 

Rebecca Range 

Max Green, x6270 



SCHEDULE PROPOSAL 

TO: 

FROM: 

REQUEST: 

PURPOSE: 

BACKGROUND: 

PREVIOUS 
PARTICIPATION: 

DATE: 

LOCATION: 

PARTICIPANTS: 

OUTLINE OF EVENT: 

REMARKS REQUIRED: 

MEDIA COVERAGE: 

RECOMMENDED BY: 

PROJECT OFFICER: 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

March 14, 19~ .:/I. 

FREDERICK J. RYAN, JR., ASSISTANT TO THE ,ti_:, 
PRESIDENT AND DIRECTOR OF PRESIDENTIAL • ·VJ~ 
APPOINTME~ND SCHEDULING fT 
REBECCA RAN~TY ASSISTANT TO THE 
PRESIDENT AND DIRECTOR OF THE OFFICE OF 
PUBLIC LIAISON 

To address. a meeting of the Institute for 
Educational Affairs 

To promote private efforts to foster 
democratic change throughout the world. 

The Institute for Educational Affairs is a 
conservative institution, whose main purpose 
is to encourage foundations and corporations 
to contribute to conservative causes. In 
June, IEA will host a conference in 
Washington to discuss philanthropic support 
for democracy building activities abroad. 

None 

June 1988 (open) 

Washington, D.C. 

DURATION: 20 minutes 

100 executives of foundations and 
corporations from around the U.S. 

Arrive hotel, make remarks, depart hotel 

20 minute remarks 

TBD 

Rebecca Range 

Max Green, x6270 



SCHEDULE PROPOSAL 

TO: 

FROM: 

REQUEST: 

PURPOSE: 

BACKGROUND: 

PREVIOUS 
PARTICIPATION: 

DATE: 

LOCATION: 

PARTICIPANTS: 

OUTLINE OF EVENT: 

REMARKS REQUIRED: 

MEDIA COVERAGE: 

RECOMMENDED BY: 

PROJECT OFFICER: 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

April 13, 1988 

FREDERICK J. RYAN, JR., ASSISTANT TO THE 
PRESIDENT AND DIRECTOR OF PRESIDENTIAL 
APPOINTMENTS AND SCHEDULING 

REBECCA RANGE, DEPUTY ASSISTANT TO THE 
PRESIDENT AND DIRECTOR OF THE OFFICE OF 
PUBLIC LIAISON 

PAUL SCHOTT STEVENS, SPECIAL ASSISTANT TO THE 
PRESIDENT AND EXECUTIVE SECRETARY, NATIONAL 
SECURITY COUNCIL 

Meeting with the leadership of the 
International Council of the World Conference 
on Soviet Jewry. 

To reaffirm the President's commitment to the 
cause of Soviet Jewry and to discuss the 
issue of Soviet Jewry. 

The group is a coordinating policy making 
body for Soviet Jewry groups throughout the 
Western world. They are concerned that the 
President raise the issue of Soviet Jewry in 
the most effective way at the Moscow Summit. 

The President met with the group on September 
9, 1985, prior to the Geneva Summit. 

May 12, 1988 

Cabinet Room 

DURATION: 15 minutes 

Twelve leaders of groups in countries with 
the largest Soviet Jewry movements; Secretary 
George Shultz; Assistant Secretary of State 
Richard Schifter; Rebecca Range. 

President enters Cabinet Room where guests 
are gathered. President makes brief opening 
remarks and then joins in discussion with 
guests on the issue of Soviet Jewry. 

Talking points. 

TBD 

Rebecca Range, NSC Staff 

Max Green (x6270), Lisa Jameson (x3912) 



SCHEDULE PROPOSAL 

TO: 

FROM: 

REQUEST: 

PURPOSE: 

BACKGROUND: 

PREVIOUS 
PARTICIPATION: 

DATE: 

LOCATION: 

PARTICIPANTS: 

OUTLINE OF EVENT: 

REMARKS REQUIRED: 

MEDIA COVERAGE: 

RECOMMENDED BY: 

PROJECT OFFICER: 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

March 14, 1988 

FREDERICK J. RYAN, JR., ASSISTANT TO THE 
PRESIDENT AND DIRECTOR OF PRESIDENTIAL 
APPOINTME~ND SCHEDULING 

REBECCA RAN~TY ASSISTANT TO THE 
PRESIDENT AND DIRECTOR OF THE OFFICE OF 
PUBLIC LIAISON 

To address. a meeting of the Institute for 
Educational Affairs 

To promote private efforts to foster 
democratic change throughout the world. 

The Institute for Educational Affairs is a 
conservative institution, whose main purpose· 
is to encourage foundations and corporations 
to contribute to conservative causes. In 
June, IEA will host a conference in 
Washington to discuss philanthropic support 
for democracy building activities abroad. 

None 

June 1988 (open) 

Washington, D.C. 

DURATION: 20 minutes 

100 executives of foundations and 
corporations from around the U.S. 

Arrive hotel, make remarks, depart hotel 

20 minute remarks 

TBD 

Rebecca Range 

Max Green, x6270 

-r 



SCHEDULE PROPOSAL 

TO: 

FROM: 

REQUEST: 

PURPOSE: 

BACKGROUND: 

PREVIOUS 
PARTICIPATION: 

DATE: 

LOCATION: 

PARTICIPANTS: 

OUTLINE OF EVENT: 

REMARKS REQUIRED: 

MEDIA COVERAGE: 

RECOMMENDED BY: 

PROJECT OFFICER: 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

April 13, 1988 

FREDERICK J. RYAN, JR., ASSISTANT TO THE 
PRESIDENT AND DIRECTOR OF PRESIDENTIAL 
APPOINTM~D SCHEDULING 

REBECCA RAN'll~~~STANT TO THE 
PRESIDENT AND DIRECTOR OF THE OFFICE OF 
PUBLIC LIAISON 

To address leaders of Agudath-Israel of 
America. 

To thank the group for its support and to 
build support for the Administration's 
policies. 

Agudath Israel is an umbrella organization 
for a myriad of traditionally orthodox 
institutions, including synagogues, Jewish day 
schools and community development agencies 
that service several hundred thousand 
individuals. It has been very supportive on 
many crucial issues. For example, the 
organization vigorously supported the 
nomination of Judge Robert Bork. 

None, but the Vice President and many Cabinet 
officials have addressed the group in the 
past. 

June 15, 1988 

Room 450 OEOB 

DURATION: 10 minutes 

200 leaders of Agudath-Israel 

Drop-by briefing and make remarks. Other 
speakers to be determined. 

Prepared by speechwriters. 

TBD 

Rebecca Range 

Max Green, x6270 



SCHEDULE PROPOSAL 

TO: 

FROM: 

REQUEST: 

PURPOSE: 

BACKGROUND: 

PREVIOUS 
PARTICIPATION: 

DATE: 

LOCATION: 

PARTICIPANTS: 

OUTLINE OF EVENT: 

REMARKS REQUIRED: 

MEDIA COVERAGE: 

RECOMMENDED BY: 

PROJECT OFFICER: 

.r-r• -. , .... ,,. .. ~. ~ 
THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON • ~'.~~-,/-JI .. A,~ '-~{(1 w 
•• ' I; ' . ' ·. ,, I¼.,;}" 

'-r L. \ ,. (j 

January 5, 198fr'c..;.HEDUUN[ppt 
OFF1r,r:; )',/(( 

FREDERICK J. RYAN, JR., ASSISTANT TO THE • ~~ C 
PRESIDENT AND DIRECTOR OF PRESIDENTIAL l:::._,\ 
APPOINTMENTS AND SCHEDULING LJ 

REBECCA RAN~~f~sisTANT To THE 
PRESIDENT AND DIRECTOR OF THE OFFICE OF 
PUBLIC LIAISON 

Meeting with the leadership of the 
International Council of the World Council on 
Soviet Jewry. 

To reaffirm the President's commitment to the 
cause of Soviet Jewry. 

The group is a coordinating policy making 
body for Soviet Jewry groups throughout the 
Western world. Their last meeting was in 
London, where they met with Margaret 
Thatcher. 

While the President has never met with this 
particular group, he has met with leaders of 
the American member, the National Conference 
on Soviet Jewry, headed by Morris Abram. 

February 1-2, 1988 

Oval Office 

DURATION: 15 minutes 

Eight leaders of groups in countries with the 
largest Soviet Jewry movements. 

Guests enter Oval Office where photos are 
taken. Brief remarks are exchanged and 
guests leave Oval Office. 

Talking points. 

TBD 

Rebecca Range 

Max Green, x6270 



SCHEDULE PROPOSAL 

TO: 

FROM: 

REQUEST: 

PURPOSE: 

BACKGROUND: 

PREVIOUS 
PARTICIPATION: 

DATE: 

LOCATION: 

PARTICIPANTS: 

OUTLINE OF EVENT: 

REMARKS REQUIRED: 

MEDIA COVERAGE: 

RECOMMENDED BY: 

PROJECT OFFICER: 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

January 5, 198 8., HE.DUL/ 
FFIC:E 

FREDERICK J. RYAN, JR., ASSISTANT TO THE 
PRESIDENT AND DIRECTOR OF PRESIDENTIAL 
APPOINTMENTS AND SCHEDULING 

REBECCA RAN~~~SISTANT TO THE 
PRESIDENT AND DIRECTOR OF THE OFFICE OF 
PUBLIC LIAISON 

Meeting with the leadership of the 
International Council of the World Council on 
Soviet Jewry. 

To reaffirm the President's commitment to the 
cause of Soviet Jewry. 

The group is a coordinating policy making 
body for Soviet Jewry groups throughout the 
Western world. Their last meeting was in 
London, where they met with Margaret 
Thatcher. 

While the President has never met with this 
particular group, he has met with leaders of 
the American member, the National Conference 
on Soviet Jewry, headed by Morris Abram. 

February 1-2, 1988 

Oval Office 

DURATION: 15 minutes 

Eight leaders of groups in countries with the 
largest Soviet Jewry movements. 

Guests enter Oval Office where photos are 
taken. Brief remarks are exchanged and 
guests leave Oval Office. 

Talking points. 

TBD 

Rebecca Range 

Max Green, x6270 
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SCHEDULE PROPOSAL 

TO: 

FROM: 

REQUEST: 

PURPOSE: 

BACKGROUND: 

PREVIOUS 
PARTICIPATION: 

DATE: 

LOCATION: 

PARTICIPANTS: 

OUTLINE OF EVENT: 

REMARKS REQUIRED: 

MEDIA COVERAGE: 

RECOMMENDED BY: 

PROJECT OFFICER: 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

April 13, 1988 

FREDERICK J. RYAN, JR., ASSISTANT TO THE 
PRESIDENT AND DIRECTOR OF PRESIDENTIAL 
APPOINTMENTS AND SCHEDULING 

REBECCA RANGE, DEPUTY ASSISTANT TO THE 
PRESIDENT AND DIRECTOR OF THE OFFICE OF 
PUBLIC LIAISON 

Meeting with the leadership of the 
International Council of the World Conference 
on Soviet Jewry. 

To reaffirm the President's commitment to the 
cause of Soviet Jewry and to discuss the 
issue of Soviet Jewry. 

The group is a coordinating policy making 
body for Soviet Jewry groups throughout the 
Western world. They are concerned that the 
President raise the issue of Soviet Jewry in 
the most effective way at the Moscow Summit. 

The President met with the group on September 
9, 1985, prior to the Geneva Summit. 

May 12, 1988 

Cabinet Room 

DURATION: 15 minutes 

Twelve leaders of groups in countries with 
the largest Soviet Jewry movements; Secretary 
George Shultz; Assistant Secretary of State 
Richard Schifter; Rebecca Range. 

President enters Cabinet Room where guests 
are gathered. President makes brief opening 
remarks and then joins in discussion with 
guests on the issue of Soviet Jewry. 

Talking points. 

TBD 

Rebecca Range, NSC Staff 

Max Green (x6270), Lisa Jameson (x3912) 



SCHEDULE PROPOSAL 

TO: 

FROM: 

REQUEST: 

PURPOSE: 

BACKGROUND: 

PREVIOUS 
PARTICIPATION: 

DATE: 

LOCATION: 

PARTICIPANTS: 

OUTLINE OF EVENT: 

REMARKS REQUIRED: 

MEDIA COVERAGE: 

RECOMMENDED BY: 

PROJECT OFFICER: 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

March 14, 1988 

FREDERICK J. RYAN, JR., ASSISTANT TO THE 
PRESIDENT AND DIRECTOR OF PRESIDENTIAL 
APPOINTM~ND SCHEDULING 

REBECCA RAN~TY ASSISTANT TO THE 
PRESIDENT AND DIRECTOR OF THE OFFICE OF 
PUBLIC LIAISON 

To address. a meeting of the Institute for 
Educational Affairs 

To promote private efforts to foster 
democratic change throughout the world. 

The Institute for Educational Affairs is a 
conservative institution, whose main purpose· 
is to encourage foundations and corporations 
to contribute to conservative causes. In 
June, IEA will host a conference in 
Washington to discuss philanthropic support 
for democracy building activities abroad. 

None 

June 1988 (open) 

Washington, D.C. 

DURATION: 20 minutes 

100 executives of foundations and 
corporations from around the U.S. 

Arrive hotel, make remarks, depart hotel 

20 minute remarks 

TBD 

Rebecca Range 

Max Green, x6270 



SCHEDULE PROPOSAL 

TO: 

FROM: 

REQUEST: 

PURPOSE: 

BACKGROUND: 

PREVIOUS 
PARTICIPATION: 

DATE: 

LOCATION: 

PARTICIPANTS: 

OUTLINE OF EVENT: 

REMARKS REQUIRED: 

MEDIA COVERAGE: 

RECOMMENDED BY: 

PROJECT OFFICER: 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON II l G . 
o,,. . f 1c, 14 , 

' L/ ' -FREDERICK J. RYAN, JR., Sfo 
PRES IDENT AND DIRECTOR OF 
APPOINTM~~D SCHEDULING 

REBECCA RAN~Y ASSISTANT To··,T 
PRES IDENT AND DIRECTOR OF THE OFFICE 
PUBLIC LIAISON 

1988 

To accept the Anti-Defamation League's 
Democratic Legacy Award and speak to their 
75th Anniversary banquet. 

To receive credit for policies that have made 
the position of Jews more secure in the 
United States and throughout the world. 
Also, to deliver a speech that explains why 
the President's policies are in the best 
interests of the Jewish people. 

The Anti-Defamation League (ADL) is both the 
strongest and most conservative of the Jewish 
"defense" agencies. Its immediate past 
National Director, Nathan Perlmutter, 
received the Presidential Medal of Freedom in 
1987. This meeting will bring together the 
top ADL leadership from around the country. 
The League will present the President with 
its America's Democratic Legacy award. 
Previous recipients include Presidents Truman, 
Eisenhower, Kennedy and Johnson. 

None 

June 9, 1988 DURATION: 2 hours 

Marriott Marquis Hotel, New York City 

1000 Jewish religious, business, education 
and artistic leaders. 

Attend dinner; receive Democratic Legacy 
award; make remarks. 

20 minute remarks 

TBD 

Rebecca Range 

Max Green, x6270 



SCHEDULE PROPOSAL 

TO: 

FROM: 

REQUEST: 

PURPOSE: 

BACKGROUND: 

PREVIOUS 
PARTICIPATION: 

DATE: 

LOCATION: 

PARTICIPANTS: 

OUTLINE OF EVENT: 

REMARKS REQUIRED: 

MEDIA COVERAGE: 

RECOMMENDED BY: 

PROJECT OFFICER: 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

April 13, 1988 

FREDERICK J. RYAN, JR., ASSISTANT TO THE 
PRESIDENT AND DIRECTOR OF PRESIDENTIAL 
APPOINT~

1

AND JCHE~ULING 

REBECCA-RA~t~SISTANT TO THE 
PRESIDENT AND DIRECTOR OF THE OFFICE OF 
PUBLIC LIAISON 

Meeting with the leadership of the 
International Council of the World Conference 
on Soviet Jewry. 

To reaffirm the President's commitment to the 
cause of Soviet Jewry and to discuss the 
issue of Soviet Jewry. 

The group is a coordinating policy making 
body for Soviet Jewry groups throughout the 
Western world. They are concerned that the 
President raise the issue of Soviet Jewry in 
the most effective way at the Moscow Summit. 

The President met with the group on September 
9, 1985, prior to the Geneva Summit. 

May 12, 1988 

Cabinet Room 

DURATION: 15 minutes 

Twelve leaders of groups in countries with 
the largest Soviet Jewry movements; Secretary 
George Shultz; Assistant Secretary of State 
Richard Schifter; Rebecca Range. 

President enters Cabinet Room where guests 
are gathered. President makes brief opening 
remarks and then joins in discussion with 
guests on the issue of Soviet Jewry. 

Talking points. 

TBD 

Rebecca Range, NSC Staff 

Max Green (x6270), Lisa Jameson (x3912) 



SCHEDULE PROPOSAL 

TO: 

FROM: 

REQUEST: 

PURPOSE: 

BACKGROUND: 

PREVIOUS 
PARTICIPATION: 

DATE: 

LOCATION: 

PARTICIPANTS: 

OUTLINE OF EVENT: 

REMARKS REQUIRED: 

MEDIA COVERAGE: 

RECOMMENDED BY: 

PROJECT OFFICER: 

APR 13 1988 
THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

To address leaders of Agudath-Israel of 
America. 

To thank the group for its support and to 
build support for the Administration's 
policies. 

Agudath Israel is an umbrella organization 
for a myriad of traditionally orthodox 
institutions, including synagogues, Jewish day 
schools and community development agencies 
that service several hundred thousand 
individuals. It has been very supportive on 
many crucial issues. For example, the 
organization vigorously supported the 
nomination of Judge Robert Bork. 

None, but the Vice President and many Cabinet 
officials have addressed the group in the 
past. 

June 15, 1988 

Room 450 OEOB 

DURATION: 10 minutes 

200 leaders of Agudath-Israel 

Drop-by briefing and make remarks. Other 
speakers to be determined. 

Prepared by speechwriters. 

TBD 

Rebecca Range 

Max Green, x6270 



SCHEDULE PROPOSAL 

TO: 

FROM: 

REQUEST: 

PURPOSE: 

BACKGROUND: 

PREVIOUS 
PARTICIPATION: 

DATE: 

LOCATION: 

PARTICIPANTS: 

OUTLINE OF EVENT: 

REMARKS REQUIRED: 

MEDIA COVERAGE: 

RECOMMENDED BY: 

PROJECT OFFICER: 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHIN G TON 

·-c 12 , 1 9 8 8 

FREDERICK J. RYAN, JR ,,, .. ASSISTf ., THE 
PRESIDENT AND DIRECTOR'"' 10F :RE1J9ENTIAL 
APPOINTM~D SCHEDULIN~ /J //c 

0 

REBECCA RANGE~~ISTANT -~ 
PRESIDENT AND DIRECTOR OF THE OFFICE OF~ C 0 
PUBLIC LIAISON (A.,. 

Drop-by briefing for coalition of Orthodox 
Jewish groups. 

To encourage the participation of the 
Orthodox Jewish community in politics. 

Orthodox Jews are politically more 
conservative and more supportive of the 
Administration than other elements of the 
Jewish community. While they have always 
voted heavily, they are now beginning to be 
even more active in the political arena. For 
example, they have recently coordinated and 
stepped up their lobbying efforts. As this 
process continues, they will become a much 
more important political force. 

None 

April 20 4:15 p.m. 

Room 450 OEOB 

DURATION: 5 minutes 

200 members of various Orthodox Jewish groups 
from around the country. 

President would open briefing. Senator 
Baker(T), Amb. Robert Oakley, and William 
Kristol would speak to the group after you 
depart. 

Prepared by speechwriters. 

TBD 

Rebecca Range 

Max Green, x6270 



SCHEDULE PROPOSAL 

TO: 

FROM: 

REQUEST: 

PURPOSE: 

BACKGROUND: 

PREVIOUS 
PARTICIPATION: 

DATE: 

LOCATION: 

PARTICIPANTS: 

OUTLINE OF EVENT: 

,, REMARKS REQUIRED: 

MEDIA COVERAGE: 

RECOMMENDED BY: 

PROJECT OFFICER: 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

May 9, 1988 

FREDERICK J. RYAN, JR., ASSISTANT TO THE 
PRESIDENT AND DIRECTOR OF PRESIDENTIAL 
APPOINTMENTS AND SC~D~ING 

REBECCA RA~~-WlfssisTANT TO THE 
PRESIDENT AND DIRECTOR OF THE OFFICE OF 
PUBLIC LIAISON 

Videotaped message for the National 
Commission meeting of the Anti-Defamation 
League 

To receive credit for policies that have made 
the position of Jews more secure in the 
United States and throughout the world and 
explain why the President's policies are in 
the best interests of the Jewish people. 

The Anti-Defamation League (ADL) is both the 
strongest and most conservative of the Jewish 
"defense" agencies. Its immediate past 
National Director, Nathan Perlmutter, 
received the Presidential Medal of Freedom in 
1987. This meeting will bring together the 
top AOL leadership from around the country. 
The League wanted to present the President 
with its America's Democratic Legacy award at 
the meeting, but the President was 
unavailable. The ADL would not only play the 
tape at this meeting, but also at other 
meetings across the country. 

None 

June 9, 1988 

Marriott Marquis Hotel, New York City 

500 Jewish religious, business, education and 
artistic leaders. 

5 minute videotaped message. 

Prepared by speechwriter 

TBD 

Rebecca Range 

Max Green, x6270 



.. 

SCHEDULE PROPOSAL 

TO: 

FROM: 

REQUEST: 

PURPOSE: 

BACKGROUND: 

PREVIOUS 
PARTICIPATION: 

DATE: 

LOCATION: 

PARTICIPANTS: 

OUTLINE OF EVENT: 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

FREDERICK J. RYAN, JR., ASSISTANT TO THE 
PRESIDENT AND DIRECTOR OF PRESIDENTIAL 
APPOINT~ENTS AND SCHEDULING 

GARY L. BAUER, ASSISTANT TO THE 
PRESIDENT AND DIRECTOR/9'~E OFFICE 
OF POLICY DEVELOPMENT 7/r:ff,f-.J 
A meeting with the President highlighted 
by a presentation to the President and 
First Lady. 

To express recognition to the President 
and First Lady for their contribution in 
arousing the consciousness of the nation 
and its awareness of the ethical and 
moral values contained in the Torah (the 
Bible). And, to recognize the 3300th 
anniversary of the biblical account of 
the Ten Commandments. 

According to the Bible, this year marks 
the 3300th year since the Ten 
Commandments were transmitted by God 
through Moses on Mt. Sinai. The 
"American Friends of Lubavitch" which 
represent over 200 centers throughout 
the United States would like to 
inaugurate the "Celebration Year" with 
an event that would express gratitude to 
the President and First Lady and at the 
same time recognize the importance of 
the Ten Commandments on our society. 

Several events yearly. 

May 20th or 25th (afternoon) 
DURATION: 15 minutes 

Rose Garden 

Representatives of "American Friends of 
Lubavitch". 

To be determined. 



.. 

REMARKS REQUIRED: 

MEDIA COVERAGE: 

RECOMMENDED BY: 

PROJECT OFFICER: 

To be provided by speechwriters. 

TBD 

Gary L. Bauer, Rabbi Abraham Shemtov 

James B. Jacobson, x6250 
,,. 

,. 



' I 

SCHEDULE PROPOSAL 

TO: 

FROM: 

REQUEST: 

PURPOSE: 

BACKGROUND: 

PREVIOUS 
PARTICIPATION: 

DATE: 

LOCATION: 

PARTICIPANTS: 

OUTLINE OF EVENT: 

REMARKS REQUIRED: 

MEDIA COVERAGE: 

RECOMMENDED BY: 

PROJECT OFFICER: 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

April 29, 1988 

FREDERICK J. RYAN, JR., ASSISTANT TO THE 
PRESIDENT AND DIRECTOR OF PRESIDENTIAL 
APPOINTMENTS AND SCHEDULING 

REBECCA RANGE, DEPUTY ASSISTANT TO THE 
PRESIDENT AND DIRECTOR OF THE OFFICE OF 
PUBLIC LIAISON 

Attend and make remarks at a reception in 
celebration of Israel's 40th Anniversary to 
be held at the Vice President's residence. 

To express continued support for the State of 
Israel and to receive credit for the 
Adminstration's pro-Israel policies. 

At the request of Morris Abram, Chairman of 
the Conference of Presidents of Major Jewish 
Organizations, the Vice President has agreed 
to host this event. 

Invitees will include the leaders of key 
Jewish organizations and prominent Jewish 
Republicans. This schedule proposal for the 
President's involvement is strongly backed by 
the Vice President, as the reception may very 
well be the most important 11 40th Anniversary" 
event to be held in the United States. 

None 

May 23, 1988 6:00 p.m. 
DURATION: 30 minutes (5 minute remarks) 

Vice President's residence 

100 prominent Jewish Americans and leaders of 
the pro-Israel community. 

5 minute remarks; mix and mingle. 

Prepared by speechwriters. 

TBD 

Rebecca Range 

Max Green, x6270 



SCHEDULE PROPOSAL 

TO: 

FROM: 

REQUEST: 

PURPOSE: 

BACKGROUND: 

PREVIOUS 
PARTICIPATION: 

, , 

DATE: 

LOCATION: 

PARTICIPANTS: 

OUTLINE OF EVENT: 

REMARKS REQUIRED: 

MEDIA COVERAGE: 

RECOMMENDED BY: 

PROJECT OFFICER: 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

May 23, 1988 

FREDERICK J. RYAN, JR., ASSISTANT TO THE 
PRESIDENT AND DIRECTOR OF PRESIDENTIAL 
APPOINTMENTS AND SCHEDULING 

. ~a.PnMP_J 
REBECCA RANGE, DEPUTYOASSISTANT TO THE 
PRESIDENT AND DIRECTOR OF THE OFFICE OF 
PUBLIC LIAISON 

Videotaped message to the Greek Orthodox 
Archdiocese 29th Biennial Congress. 

To acknowledge the significance of the Greek 
American community and maintain good 
relations with this supportive group. 

Over 2000 clergy and lay leaders from 
throughout the United States and Canada will 
meet in Boston on July 1-7, 1988 for the 
Biennial Congress. This event is the 
largest, most important conference in the 
Greek-Orthodox community. The Vice President 
will address the Grand Banquet on July 7th. 
The Greek American community has been very 
supportive of this Administration despite 
differences over U.S. policy toward Turkey 
and Greece. Their support is especially 
needed this year. 

The President met most recently with 
Archbishop Iakovos on March 25, 1988 to 
commemorate Greek Independence Day. 

July 1, 1988 DURATION: 5 minutes 

Boston, Massachusetts 

Over 2000 Greek Americans from all parts of 
the U.S. 

5 minute videotaped message. 

Talking points. 

TBD 

Rebecca Range 

Max Green, x6270 



SCHEDULE PROPOSAL 

TO: 

FROM: 

REQUEST: 

PURPOSE: 

BACKGROUND: 

PREVIOUS 
PARTICIPATION: 

DATE: 

LOCATION: 

PARTICIPANTS: 

OUTLINE OF EVENT: 

REMARKS REQUIRED: 

MEDIA COVERAGE: 

RECOMMENDED BY: 

PROJECT OFFICER: 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

May 9, 1988 

FREDERICK J. RYAN, JR., ASSISTANT TO THE 
PRESIDENT AND DIRECTOR OF PRESIDENTIAL 
APPOINTMENTS AND SCHEDULING 

REBECCA RANGE, DEPUTY ASSISTANT TO THE 
PRESIDENT AND DIRECTOR OF THE OFFICE OF 
PUBLIC LIAISON 

Videotaped message for the National 
Commission meeting of the Anti-Defamation 
League 

To receive credit for policies that have made 
the position of Jews more secure in the 
United States and throughout the world and 
explain why the President's policies are in 
the best interests of the Jewish peopl~. 

The Anti-Defamation League (ADL) is both the 
strongest and most conservative of the Jewish 
"defense" agencies. Its immediate past 
National Director, Nathan Perlmutter, 
received the Presidential Medal of Freedom in 
1987. This meeting will bring together the 
top ADL leadership from around the country. 
The League wanted to present the President 
with its America's Democratic Legacy award at 
the meeting, but the President was 
unavailable. The ADL would not only play the 
tape at this meeting, but also at other 
meetings across the country. 

None 

June 9, 1988 

Marriott Marquis Hotel, New York City 

500 Jewish religious, business, education and 
artistic leaders. 

5 minute videotaped message. 

Prepared by speechwriter 

TBD 

Rebecca Range 

Max Green, x6270 



SCHEDULE PROPOSAL 

TO: 

FROM: 

REQUEST: 

PURPOSE: 

BACKGROUND: 

PREVIOUS 
PARTICIPATION: 

DATE: 

LOCATION: 

PARTICIPANTS: 

OUTLINE OF EVENT: 

REMARKS REQUIRED: 

MEDIA COVERAGE: 

RECOMMENDED BY: 

PROJECT OFFICER: 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

June 6, 1988 

FREDERICK J. RYAN, JR., ASSISTANT TO THE 
PRESIDENT AND DIRECTOR OF PRESIDENTIAL 
APPOINTMENTS AND SCHEDULING 

REBECCA RANGE, DEPUTY ASSISTANT TO THE 
PRESIDENT AND DIRECTOR OF THE OFFICE OF 
PUBLIC LIAISON 

Videotaped message for the Veteran's of 
Foreign Wars (VFW) 89th Annual Convention. 

To maintain the excellent relationship 
between this Administration and this major 
veterans group. 

The VFW invited the President and First Lady 
to their largest annual convention to receive 
their highest award. As the dates of the 
convention fall during the President's 
vacation, we suggest sending a videotaped 
message. Veterans are an especially 
important constituency this year. We are 
sending a videotaped message to the annual 
convention of the other major veterans' 
organization, the American Legion. 

The President most recently addressed the VFW 
on March 7, 1988~ 

August 21, 1988 -. 

Chicago, Illinois 

DURATION: 5 minutes 

3,000 members of the VFW, VFW Auxiliary, and 
their families. 

5 minute videotaped message 

Prepared by speechwriters 

Open 

Rebecca Range 

Max Green, x6270 



OUTLINE OF EVENT: 

REMARKS REQUIRED: 

MEDIA COVERAGE: 

RECOMMENDED BY: 

PROJECT OFFICER: 

Guests are assembled in the East Room. The 
President enters, makes brief remarks, and 
signs the proclamation. A brief reception in 
the State Dining Room follows the ceremony. 

Talking points. 

TBD 

Rebecca Range 

Max Green, x6270 



SCHEDULE PROPOSAL 

TO: 

FROM: 

REQUEST: 

PURPOSE: 

BACKGROUND: 

PREVIOUS 
PARTICIPATION: 

DATE: 

LOCATION: 

PARTICIPANTS: 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

June 6, 1988 

FREDERICK J. RYAN, JR., ASSISTANT TO THE 
PRESIDENT AND DIRECTOR OF PRESIDENTIAL 
APPOINTMENTS AND SCHEDULING 

REBECCA RANGE, DEPUTY ASSISTANT TO THE 
PRESIDENT AND DIRECTOR OF THE OFFICE OF 
PUBLIC LIAISON 

East Room Signing Ceremony for German 
American Day proclamation. 

To recognize the contributions of Americans 
of German descent to American cultural and 
economic life, and to highlight the good 
relations between the U.S. and the Federal 
Republic of Germany. 

On October 2, 1987, the President signed the 
first-ever "German American Day" 
proclamation in the Rose Garden. This event 
was very well received in the German American 
community and there has been much enthusiasm 
for another, more formal ceremony this year. 

Forty eight million Americans identify 
themselves as being of German heritage. This 
ethnic group is especially important in 1988. 
The signing ceremony would be the highlight 
of various German American Day celebrations 
in Washington and around the country. 

The President signed the 1987 German American 
Day proclamation in the Rose Garden last 
October. 

October 6, 1987 

East Room 

DURATION: 15 minutes 

200 prominent German Americans from across 
the United States, Members of Congress, and 
the Ambassador of the Federal Republic of 
Germany to the U.S. Chancellor Kohl of the 
Federal Republic has also expressed an 
interest in attending. 



SCHEDULE PROPOSAL 

TO: 

FROM: 

REQUEST: 

PURPOSE: 

BACKGROUND: 

PREVIOUS 
PARTICIPATION: 

DATE: 

LOCATION: 

PARTICIPANTS: 

OUTLINE OF EVENT: 

REMARKS REQUIRED: 

MEDIA COVERAGE: 

RECOMMENDED BY: 

PROJECT OFFICER: 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

May 23, 1988 

FREDERICK J. RYAN, JR., ASSISTANT TO THE 
PRESIDENT AND DIRECTOR OF PRESIDENTIAL 
APPOINTMENTS AND SCHEDULING 

REBECCA RANGE, DEPUTY ASSISTANT TO THE 
PRESIDENT AND DIRECTOR OF THE OFFICE OF 
PUBLIC LIAISON 

Videotaped message to the Greek Orthodox 
Archdiocese 29th Biennial Congress. 

To acknowledge the significance of the Greek 
American community and maintain good 
relations with this supportive group. 

Over 2000 clergy and lay leaders from 
throughout the United States and Canada will 
meet in Boston on July 1-7, 1988 for the 
Biennial Congress. This event is the 
largest, most important conference in the 
Greek-Orthodox community. The Vice President 
will address the Grand Banquet on July 7th. 
The Greek American community has been very 
supportive of this Administration despite 
differences over U.S. policy toward Turkey 
and Greece. Their support is especially 
needed this year. 

The President met most recently with 
Archbishop Iakovos on March 25, 1988 to 
commemorate Greek Independence Day. 

July 1, 1988 DURATION: 5 minutes 

Boston, Massachusetts 

Over 2000 Greek Americans from all parts of 
the U.S. 

5 minute videotaped message. 

Talking points. 

TBD 

Rebecca Range 

Max Green, x6270 



SCHEDULE PROPOSAL 

TO: 

FROM: 

REQUEST: 

PURPOSE: 

BACKGROUND: 

PREVIOUS 
PARTICIPATION: 

• I 

DATE: 

LOCATION: 

PARTICIPANTS: 

OUTLINE OF EVENT: 

REMARKS REQUIRED: 

MEDIA COVERAGE: 

RECOMMENDED BY: 

PROJECT OFFICER: 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

May 23, 1988 

FREDERICK J. RYAN, JR., ASSISTANT TO THE 
PRESIDENT AND DIRECTOR OF PRESIDENTIAL 
APPOINTMENTS AND SCHEDULING 

. ~a.PnMP__,. 
REBECCA RANGE, DEPUTYOASSISTANT TO THE 
PRESIDENT AND DIRECTOR OF THE OFFICE OF 
PUBLIC LIAISON 

Videotaped message to the Greek Orthodox 
Archdiocese 29th Biennial Congress. 

To acknowledge the significance of the Greek 
American community and maintain good 
relations with this supportive group. 

Over 2000 clergy and lay leaders from 
throughout the United States and Canada will 
meet in Boston on July 1-7, 1988 for the 
Biennial Congress. This event is the 
largest, most important conference in the 
Greek-Orthodox community. The Vice President 
will address the Grand Banquet on July 7th. 
The Greek American community has been very 
supportive of this Administration despite 
differences over U.S. policy toward Turkey 
and Greece. Their support is especially 
needed this year. 

The President met most recently with 
Archbishop Iakovos on March 25, 1988 to 
commemorate Greek Independence Day. 

July 1, 1988 DURATION: 5 minutes 

Boston, Massachusetts 

Over 2000 Greek Americans from all parts of 
the U.S. 

5 minute videotaped message. 

Talking points. 

TBD 

Rebecca Range 

Max Green, x6270 



SCHEDULE PROPOSAL 

TO: 

FROM: 

REQUEST: 

PURPOSE: 

BACKGROUND: 

• PREVIOUS 
PARTICIPATION: 

DATE: 

LOCATION: 

PARTICIPANTS: 

REMARKS REQUIRED: 

OUTLINE OF EVENT: 

MEDIA COVERAGE: 

RECOMMENDED BY: 

PROJECT OFFICER: 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

November 25, 1986 

FREDERICK J. RYAN, DIRECTOR OF PRESIDENTIAL 
SCHEDULING AND APPOINT?'.iENTS 

MARI MASENG, DEPUTY ASSISTANT TO THE 
PRESIDENT AND DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC LIAISON 

To accept a prayerbook from the lay leaders 
of the Conservative branch of Judaism, The 
United Synagogue of America. 

To demonstrate appreciation for the 
contributions the Conservative movement has 
made to American society. 

The United Synagogue of America is the lay 
leadership membership organization of 
Conservative Judaism, the largest branch of 
Judaism in America. In the past the 
President has met primarily with Orthodox 
religious leaders. Accepting this newly 
revised prayerbook will signal willingness to 
relate to an important constituency group . 

None 

Open DURATION: 5 minutes 

Oval Office 

Five member national leadership delegation 
from United ·synagogue of America 

Talking points 

The President greets the delegation with a 
few words about the importance of religious 
liberty and religious values. He accepts the 
prayerbook and thanks the guests for coming. 

White House Photo 

Mari Maseng 

Max Green, x6270 



SCHEDULE PROPOSAL 

TO: 

FROM: 

REQUEST: 

PURPOSE: 

BACKGROUND: 

PREVIOUS 
PARTICIPATION: 

DATE: 

LOCATION: 

PARTICIPANTS: 

OUTLINE ot EVENT: 

REMARKS REQUIRED: 

MEDIA COVERAGE: 

RECOMMENDED BY: 

PROJECT OFFICER: 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

November 25, 1986 

FREDERICK J. RYAN, JR., DIRECTOR OF 
PRESIDENTIAL SCHEDULING AND APPOINTMENTS 

M.ARI MASENG, DEPUTY ASSISTANT TO THE 
PRESIDENT AND DIRECTOR OF THE OFFICE OF 
PUBLIC LIAISON 

To receive a menorah from American Friends of 
Lubavitch. 

To demonstrate the President's support of the 
free expression of all religious beliefs. 

The menorah is being given in conjunction 
with the erection of a "national menorah" in 
either LaFayette Park or the Elipse by the 
Lubavitcher movement, an extremely Orthodox 
sect that has been very supportive of the 
President. By installing such menorahs in 
many public parks across the country, the 
Lubavitchers have defused the controversy in 
the Jewish community surrounding placement of 
creches in public places. 

The President has met with Lubavitch leaders 
to sign a Scroll of Honor commemorating their 
leader's birthday. The President has also 
accepted.a menorah from the Lubavitchers for 
the past two years. 

Week of Dece~ber 22 

Oval Office 

The President 

DURATION: 5 minutes 

8 to 10 Friends of Lubavitch leaders 

Guests enter Oval Office and brief remarks 
are exchanged. The guests present the 
menorah to the President and depart. 

Talking points 

TBD 

Mari Maseng 

Max Green, x6270 



SCHEDULE PROPOSAL 

TO: 

FROM: 

REQUEST: 

PURPOSE: 

BACKGROlJND : 

PREVIOUS 
PARTICIPATION: 

DATE: 

LOCATION: 

PARTICIPANTS: 

OUTLINE OF EVENT: 

REMARKS REQUIRED: 

MEDIA COVERAGE: 

RECOMMENDED BY: 

PROJECT OFFICER: 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

November 26, 1986 

FREDERICK J. RYAN, JR., DIRECTOR OF. 
PRESIDENTIAL APPOINTMENTS AND . SCHEDULING 

MARI MASENG, DEPUTY ASSISTANT TO THE 
PRESIDENT AND DIRECTOR OF THE OFFICE OF 
PUBLIC LIAISON 

To receive petitions signed by 500,000 people 
that thank the President for his efforts on 
behalf of Soviet Jewry and urge him to 
continue to press the issue witn the Soviets. 

To reaffirm the President's cause of Soviet 
Jewry. 

The petition campaign was undertaken in 
preparation for Summit II, before the 
decision to meet with Gorbachev in Reykjavik: 
thus, the wording of the petition which 
refers to Summit II but is silent about 
Reykjavik. • The signature collecting ended on 
November 10, 1986, after 500,000 signatures 
had been obtained. 

While the President has not met with the 
sponsor of the petition, Summit II Task 
Force, he has met with most of its leaders, 
for example, Morris Abram, the President of 
the National Conference on Soviet Jewry. 

Open DURATION: 10 minutes 

Oval Office : 

Five key leaders of the Summit II Task Force 

Guests enter Oval Office and present 
President with list of names. Brief remarks 
are exchanged, then guests depart. 

Talking points. 

TBD 

Mari Maseng 

Max Green, x6270 



TO: 

FROM: 

THE WHITE HOUSE 
WASHINGTON 

LINAS KOJELii--1,(___ __ _ 
Special Assistant to the President 

for Public Liaison 
Room 196 OEOB, Ext. 65 

The attached is for 

□ 

..-

□ Appropriate Action 

O Draft Letter O Signature 

O fc1.le O Other 

'9' Please Return By -'~~~""--'""""'4""0""'---------

Comments: 



SCHEDULE PROPOSAL 

TO: 

FROM: 

REQUEST: 

PURPOSE: 

BACKGROUND: 

PREVIOUS 
PARTICIPATION: 

DATE & TIME: 

LOCATION: 

PARTICIPANTS: 

OUTLINE OF EVENT: 

REMARKS REQUIRED: 

MEDIA COVERAGE: 
RECOMMENDED BY: 

PROJECT OFFICER: 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON DRAFT 

September 12, 1986 

FREDERICK J. RYAN, DIRECTOR OF PRESIDENTIAL 
SCHEDULING AND APPOINTMENTS 

MARI MASENG, DEPUTY ASSISTANT TO THE 
PRESIDENT AND DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC LIAISON 

RODNEY McDANIEL, EXECUTIVE SECTRETARY, 
NATIONAL SECURITY COUNCIL,. .. ,,,.,..,,-" · 

Photo with Armando Valladares 

To express solidarity with political 
prisioners in Cuba and with all those who are 
working for a free and democratic Cuba. 

Mr. Valladares was a prisoner in Castro's 
jails for 22 years. His crime was his 
criticism of Castro's policy of turning Cuba 
into a totalitarian state. Valladares has 
recently published an autobiographical book, 
Against All Hope, that has been universally 
acclaimed. The book is having an enormous 
impact on the public's perception of Cuba and 
Castro. 

None 

September 17, 1986, fifteen minutes at a time 
to be determined 

Oval Office 

Mr. Valladares 
Mari Maseng 
Max Green 
Jose Sorzano, Cuban-American Foundation 

Guests enter Oval Office and are introduced 
to President. Press enters for Photo 
session. After press departs, President 
talks with Vallares for 10 minutes. 

Brief remarks 

TBD 
Pat Buchanan, Mari Maseng, NSC Staff 

Max Green, x6270 



THE WHITE · HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

December 9, 1986 

RESPONSE DUE DATE: December 19, 1986 

REQUEST FOR SCHEDULING RECOMMENDATION 

MEMORANDUM FOR: PAT BUCHANAN _x MARI MASENG 

FROM: 

--LARRY SPEAKES 
-JACK COURTEMANCHE 
-RODNEY McDANIEL 
--RICHARD RILEY 
--MITCH DANIELS 
--WILLIAM BALL 

KEN BARON 
--AL KINGON 
--BOB TUTTLE 
--PETER WALLISON 
--JACK SVAHN 

FREDERICK J. RYAN, JR~v(_ 
PRESIDENTIAL APPOINTMENTS AND SCHEDULING 

. Please provide your recommendation on the following scheduling request: 

EVENT: Photo opportunity with the President so he can reiterate 
his support ·on behalf of MAGEN DAVID ADOM recognition 
by and admission to the International ~d Cross. 
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